
TOPIC: Individual Graduation Committee (IGC)

SUBMITTED BY: Melissa Y. Cruz, Executive Director for High School Instruction OF: Curriculum &

Instruction

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD: April 4, 2023

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: April 13, 2023

INFORMATIONAL REPORT:

High School Instruction presentation on the plan for students who require the Individual

Graduation Committee (IGC) to graduate in May 2023.


